
Submitter: Kaitlyn Steagall 

On Behalf Of: Myself 

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: SB548 

These children in foster care already started life with a bad start, with parents who 

they were ripped away from and sometimes being bounced back and forth between 

homes, of all kinds of conditions, constantly. These children deserve to feel like they 

matter (especially AT LEAST by the system and people who are helping them find 

their, hopefully, forever family)!!!!! I support this bill so each child can have a sturdy 

container to carry their personal belongings in, in the event that a move is required, 

as opposed to a trash bag that can break and potentially ruin the confidence of a 

child who deserves more than life gave them. Happy children make happy futures. 


